
 

Dean’s Measure no. 3/2022 

Records of Study Results 

From the beginning of the 2022-2023 academic year, i.e. from 1 October 2022, the method of recording 

study results in all programmes of study at the Protestant Theological Faculty will be changed as follows: 

 

1) The aggregate record of study results will still only be in electronic form in the university’s Student 

Information System (SIS). The obligation to record subjects/courses, theses, and relevant assessments in 

paper form as a study results book (referred to as “index” in Czech) has been cancelled. 

 

2) Students starting their first years of study in the 2022/2023 academic year will not be issued a study 

results book in paper form. 

 

3) Students who received a printed study results book in previous years will retain it. If the book is lost, a 

duplicate will not be issued. 

 

4) The respective examiner or the chair of the examination board is responsible for the timely and correct 

entry of the results of study assessments in SIS (Article 8, paragraph 10 of the CU Code of Study and 

Examination). 

 

5) If a student discovers discrepancies in the records of study results (mainly unrecorded or incorrectly 

recorded results), the student informs the respective instructor or the chair of the examination board of this 

fact. If the situation is not remedied immediately, the student may contact the head of the respective 

department. If the situation is not remedied after contacting the head of the department, the student may 

contact the vice-dean for academic affairs. 

 

6) Exam reports are still drawn up in writing for individual exams and submitted to the student affairs 

office. 

 

This measure was deliberated by the Dean’s Board on 21 June 2022 and by the Academic Senate of the 

Protestant Theological Faculty on 28 June 2022. 

 

 

In Prague, on 29 June 2022 
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